
 
Dear GANNI 
 
Thank you once again for your generous donation of clothes for our Fashion 
Fundraiser in Cape Town. 
 
We are now one big step closer of reaching the funding needed to build the 
créche for the children in Mew Way, Khayelitsha, site B. 
 
We have raised R110.000 out of the R150.000 needed. 
We would not have been able to do this without your help! 
 
Warm regards and thank you 
 
Maria Liv Claudi 

 
CEO / Nordic Designers Aid 
NPO number DK34397457 
Faelledvej 12, Global Platform 
Copenhagen, Denmark 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
	

 
	


